
Statement from Eric Young, Senior Planner for Washoe County 
 
 

• The master plan updates are composed of a master plan amendment and a development code 
amendment. His team is still writing up the drafts, including for Warm Springs.  
 

• Eric anticipates having draft language for everyone to look at in the next couple of months, with 
a rough draft likely available for review before the December 6 Planning Commission meeting. 
His team will be providing the Planning Commission a short update during its December 
meeting.  

 
• The process for sharing with communities will be an open house, likely at the county building, 

and community meetings in the new year. This will happen before the plan goes to the planning 
commission for final approval.  
 

• After the planning commission meets and votes for final approval, the plan will then go to the 
BCC. 

 


